
Join Together THIS Thursday 
and Participate in  
National Union Gear Day!

September 20, 2018 marks the expiration 
of our Collective Bargaining Agreement 
between the APWU and the USPS. 
There is much at stake for members of 
the American Postal Workers Union as 
your negotiating committee is fighting 
to protect job security, win fair wage 
increases, maintain our COLA, expand 
rights of PTFs and PSEs alike, seek to 
end the divisive multi-tier wage structure 
and expand postal services.

We can all help show management that 
we, the workers, are united in demanding a fair and decent 
contract. Show solidarity and stand together united with the 
National Negotiations Committee these next two weeks of 
concentrated negotiations and beyond!

This Thursday, Sept. 13 and Thursday, Sept. 20 are the last two 
Union Gear Thursdays before our contract expires. 

Make sure to ‘Gear Up!’ Coast-to-coast — Hawaii to Maine, 
Florida to Alaska — as we show the 
Postal Service that we are one, we 
are strong, we are united.  

Put on your buttons, 
wristbands, stickers, 
shirts, hats and 
other union gear! 

Tag #APWUnited on  
social media, send us  
your images to  
nccc@apwu.org, and 
proudly display our  
solidarity!

Let’s send a united  
message not only to the 
USPS but to the entire  
nation. Let them know 
that we, the members of 
the APWU, will use our 
power to win a fair  
contract!


